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I am STRONGLY opposed to bill LD 227. I believe that this bill is entirely unethical 
and will destroy the lives of many children and their families if it is passed. Here in 
Maine, we are a “Vacationland” state known for beauty and being a wholesome 
destination; this bill will cause this state to become a “Vacationland” for wickedness 
and I plead with you not to let this bill pass. Thank you. 


